
From: celeste howell < >  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 7:24 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert 
Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>;  
Subject: Support for application  

 

Dear Galiano LTC, 

 

   We are in full support of application reference number PLRZ20240003. 

  We support all of his small business ideas. We believe the applicant Leif Palmberg cares deeply 

about Galiano and the community.  

 

Sincerely, 

Celeste Howell 

Hector Jones Brown 

 Galiano .  
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